MINUTES, HENDERSON CITY COUNCIL SPECIAL MEETING, TUESDAY, DECEMBER 2, 2014
Meeting called to order at 7:00 P.M. by Mayor Paul Menne at the community meeting room.  Present were council members Jeff Steinborn, James Brenno, Kelly Braun and Randy Tiegs.  Also present were Pat Goggin form CATV and members of the Le Sueur City Council and staff.
Pat Goggin reported that Cathy Johnson had resigned as director of CATV and that Samantha Hunt has been hired as the new director.
Goggin reviewed operations with the group and went over options.

After extensive discussions and a question and answers from both city councils Goggin and staff.
By consensus it was agreed that each city pay ½ the franchise fee for 2015.
Goggin will report back in January with an update.

Mayor Menne adjourned the meeting at 8:00 P.M.
   Respectfully Submitted
   Lon Berberich, City Clerk

